
Safeguarding – General Information 

 

The safeguarding guidance and policies accessible on our website have been 

derived from source material from the LTA. Whilst the wording has a bias 

towards managing a tennis facility the safeguarding guidelines and policies are 

quite generic and as such they will be applied and upheld across all 

sections/activities that take place within Broughton and District Club. 

 

Various sports associations have their own safeguarding guidance and we 

should consider these alongside our own. You can access the known activity 

specific guidance as follows: 

 

Crown Green Bowls - https://www.bcgba.org.uk/safeguarding-2 

Badminton: https://www.badmintonengland.co.uk/about-us/safeguarding 

 

Our Tennis guidance can be accessed via 

https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/BroughtonandDistrictTennisClub/Safeguarding 
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